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Dear Chair Plant:  

 

Re: Integrated Transportation  

 

Thank you for your email regarding integrated transportation for the Southern Gulf Islands and 

Salt Spring Island.  

 

Our ministry is committed to building a modern, multi-modal transportation network that 

supports active transportation, public transit and other options that will lead us to a greener 

future. 

 

Ministry staff have been working closely with the Capital Region District to advance public 

transit and active transportation projects. This work has included discussion about incorporating 

active transportation into our upcoming rehabilitation project on Fulford Ganges Road between 

Ganges Village and Cranberry Avenue. 

 

I appreciate the Board’s interest in meeting with me to discuss these matters. My staff are 

reviewing my schedule, and they will reach out to your office as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to write. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Trevena 

Minister 

 

Copy to: Leah Waters, Administrative Coordinator 

 Office of the Minister 


